

KAIMOSI FRIENDS UNIVERSITY (KAFU)

Office of Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Memo

From: Senior Assistant Registrar (AA)

Date: 20th March, 2025

To: ALL STUDENTS

Ref: KAFU/501/SM/012/VOL. 3 (59)

SUBJECT: STUDENT SMART CARDS

The above subject refers.

Students are hereby reminded to collect their smart cards from their respective Deans of Schools. The students smart cards will be used for identification purpose during end of semester exams which are scheduled to begin 3rd April 2025 and will end on 17th April, 2025.

P.O. Box 385.50309, KAIMOSI

Dr. Jane Amunga

Senior Assistant Registrar (AA)

CC:

Vice Chancellor

Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA&R)

Deputy Vice Chancellor (AFP&D)



Kaimosi Friends University (KAFU) is ISO 9001:2015 certified